
The Honorable Michael K. Powell
Chairman
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Chairman Powell:

Dear Congress:
This merger will create a complete monopoly of satellite service. I can't
believe you are even considering it. Wake up and DO NOT let this merger happen!

Sincerely,

Carla Plummer
2789 Kerri Place
Lithia Springs, GA  30122


